
From: Rodney Hughes [mailto:rhughes@cbsouth.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 27, 2009 9:17 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Opposition to RIN 3064-AD35: Proposed FDIC Special Assessment pursuant to 
12 CFR Part 327 
 
Rodney Hughes 
Vice President 
Community Bank of the South 
3016 Atlanta Road 
Smyrna, GA 30080-3856 
 
 
March 27, 2009 
 
Robert E. Feldman 
Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation 
550 17th Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20429 
 
 
Dear Robert Feldman: 
 
I would like to voice my strong opposition to the Proposed FDIC Special  
Assesment Bill. We are currently facing the most difficult economic times  
in recent history which affects every facet of our business. This new  
assesment will drastically reduce our capitaI base which could negatively  
affect peoples jobs and the and I strongly urge you to oppose the bill.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Rodney Hughes 
678-385-7977 
Vice President 
Community Bank of the South 
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